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There are nearly 63 million MSME in various industries,
employing close to111 million people. In all, the MSME sector
accounts for 40% of merchandiseexports and 28% of India’s
GDP. Due to this, the MSME sector is calledthe growth engine
of the nation. Strengthening them would have
multipleimpetuses boosting economy and employment as well
as mitigating issues ofmigrating skilled, unskilled workers and
professionals to metro cities. However,a lot more needs to be
done for MSMEs to become a growth accelerator forIndia.
Three critical aspects for the success of MSMEs are
Availability of SkilledLabour in MSME clusters, Financial
Stability, and Market Competitiveness oftheir products to both
achieve import substitution as well as enhanced
exports.Recently the government revised the eligibility criteria
for MSME. Earlier, theMSMEs were deﬁned on the basis of
investments put in, now the reviseddeﬁnitions will also include
turnover of the company. This revised deﬁnition hasbrought in
its fold many companies which are now eligible to various
beneﬁtsand incentives which the Government announces
from time to time. Often,we professionals are asked various
questions by our clients with regard toeligibility, registrations,
beneﬁts, incentives, etc. which are available to MSME.To
answer all such questions, BCAS thought of bringing out a
comprehensivepublication on MSME which is the need of the
hour.

Government has a separate portal www.startupindia.gov.in
which lists downvarious incentives available to a recognised
start-up. To name a few; start-upsare not only given priority in
IPR registrations but also there are facilitators toassist in IP
applications, Government has started Fund of Funds for
ﬁnancialassistance, there are tax beneﬁts available to startups under the Income TaxAct, 1961 and many more.Though
there are various publications available on start-ups but there
was aneed to have an updated and handy publication which
explained the startupIndia scheme in a simple and lucid
manner so that it becomes a readyReferencer for budding
entrepreneurs.
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